
Ann Machado - E-911 Address request for Hodgins St 

Hi Ann,

I just received a call from Adam Cope who had an addressing question about a few lots that he owns on Hodgins 
St.

I sent him a plot plan back in October of 2013 with E-911 addressing information but he appears to have lost it.
He will be applying for a building permit for a vacant lot on CBL 431 M010 (and adjacent lots)?

I assigned an E-911 address of 19 Hodgins for this proposed building.
He informed me that the building at 126 Veranda St is currently under construction.

Enclosed, please find a plot plan showing these addresses.

If you have any questions about this site or the Newbury St site it might be best to talk about it over the phone.

Thanks again for your help,
Chuck

Charles W. Wordell, Jr  Surveyor
City of Portland, Maine 
Department of Public Services
Engineering
207-874-8803

From: Charles Wordell
To: Ann Machado
Date: 2/26/2015 11:00 AM
Subject: E-911 Address request for Hodgins St
CC: Sue Jennings
Attachments: 126 veranda st map.pdf
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